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5/15/25

RE: REACH - SVHC EU Regulation EC 1907/2006 /Annex XVII/REACH 247

Dear Valued Customer,

We have reviewed the REACH (Registration, Evaluation, Authorization, and Restriction of Chemicals)
Regulation as identified by the ECHA (European Chemicals Agency) as applicable to the products we
supply. According to the regulation, the products that are supplied by R&G Springs Co. are considered
“articles” and as such are not required to be registered.

We have reviewed the current listing of “SVHC’s” (Substances of Very High Concern) and have determined

that none of the items on the list are present on or in the products we supply. R&G Springs continues to
monitor changes to the REACH Annex as chemicals are added to the list.

Sincerely,

%W&M

Michael Hudec

President

Disclaimer: THIS STATEMENT IS FOR INFORMATIONAL PURPOSES ONLY, DOES NOT CONSTITUTE A LEGAL REPRESENTATION
AND DOES NOT CREATE OR CONFIRM THE EXISTENCE OF ANY RIGHTS, LIABILIES, OR OBLISGATIONS OF ACT



